## Thirsk Community Primary School

Hambleton Place, Thirsk. YO7 1SL

Tel: 01845 524349

e-mail:admin@thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk www.thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr R. Chandler (B. Ed. Hons. NPQH)





Dear Parents / Carers,

The Nursery and Reception Christmas Party will take place on the morning of Thursday 19th December: starting at 10.00am.

There will be games and dancing. Your child's class teacher will arrange a list of food contributions needed for the day! Furthermore on the day, please can you label any tin or plate you would like returning!

Children will be allowed to wear their party clothes for the whole day, but please remember to provide warm outdoor coats for during lunch times as well as suitable shoes.

Thank you for all your support in our activities.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Burrell & Mrs Wall